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Weekly News – Wednesday 6th November 2019 
 

What’s on  
Thursday 7th November  
Friday 8th November 9:00 a.m. – Parent Forum 
  
Monday 11th November World War Two History Day – The 80th Anniversary of the end of WWII 

1:00 p.m. – Year 5 Swimming Tuition 
6:00 p.m. – Governors Meeting 

Tuesday 12th November Year 5 Visit to Ramsey Fire Station 
Photo Order Deadline 

Wednesday 13th November  
Thursday 14th November  
Friday 15th November  

 
Parent Forum 
We would like to invite parent/carers to join us for the last of our two parent forums this term, which takes place on 
Friday 8th November at 9:00 a.m.  For your information we have attached the proposed agenda and the minutes from 
the previous meeting in July 2019. 
 
Poppies 
We will continue to offer children the opportunity to purchase a poppy in school until Monday 11th November 2019.  
Please send in their poppy contribution in a clearly named envelope. Thank you 
 
School Footpath 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience experienced as a result of two-way traffic on the footpath at the 
back of school between Key Stages 1 and 2. It is our intention to have this footpath made wider and we are in the 
process of obtaining quotes for this work. We hope to have the work completed shortly and will keep you posted when 
we have more information. 
 
School Day 
We have undertaken a review of the school timetable and are in the process of trialling some changes to the internal 
structure of the school day. Assemblies have been moved to 9am, playtimes and lunchtimes have been staggered in each 
Key Stage and lunchtimes have been reduced by 15 minutes. KS1 currently have break at 10.30am and lunch from 12-
12.45pm. They also have an afternoon break as before. KS2 currently have break at 10.45am and lunch from 12.15-
1.00pm. These changes have been made as part of our continuous drive to improve learning and the children’s experience 
of school. We will review the impact of these changes over the coming weeks and will continue to keep you updated. 
 
p.t.o 



 
 
Continued: - 
 
World War Two History Day 
On Monday 11th November, we will be remembering the 80th Anniversary of the end of WWII.  Children who are 
members of the National Scouting and Guiding organisations can wear their uniforms to mark this anniversary.  
Curriculum activities to support this special day of remembrance are currently being organised and we will notify you 
of further information in due course. 
 

Mini Cadets 
This is just a reminder following on from our previous email that children in Years 4 and 5 have been invited to join 
Mini Cadets. The children attended a presentation about Mini Cadets on Monday so should be able to answer any 
questions you might have, but if not then please feel free to pop in and speak to one of the class teachers. If children 
would like to join, the deadline for their letters of application to Mrs Ford is Friday 8th November. 
 
School Dog  
Please remember to let us know if your child has any allergies or phobias that might be triggered by a dog visiting the 
school. We are in the process of completing our risk assessments and need to know if there are any individual children 
we need to be aware of. If you would prefer your child not to come into contact with a dog please let us know by emailing 
the School Office. We will write to you with further details of when and how the dog will be introduced to the school 
community shortly. 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary 
29th November -  P.T.F.A Dress Down Day & Decorations Day 
30th November   Warboys Christmas Lights ‘Switch On’ 
10th December -   Flu Immunisations 
11th December -   Key Stage 1 Christmas Production @ 2:00 p.m. 
12th December -   Key Stage 1 Christmas Production @ 6:00 p.m. 
13th December -   EYFS Nativity & Whole School Christmas Lunch 
18th December -   Key Stage 2 Church Service 
19th December -   Achievement Assembly 


